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MPLA Activities 

Attended meetings with State Representatives and Brenda Hemmelman for revising the MOP 

Hosted MPLA table at NLA conference 

Awarded 10 free memberships 

Submitted all conference contacts to Judy Kulp 

Attended Chew ‘N Chats 

Read reports for meetings 

Monitored MPLA email account 

Requested material for newsletter 

 

NLA Activities 

Attended NLA annual conference in November 

Attended NLA Executive Board meeting in November 

 

NLA News 

NLA celebrated their 75th Anniversary this year at the conference. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Luise Davis 

 


